
#CundillAtCAMH 
 The Youth Perspective 

 



On November 17th, 2016, the Cundill Centre for Child and Youth Depression 
held its first conference at the Centre for Addiction and Mental Health in 
Toronto. Over 300 people attended, including policy makers, clinicians, 
researchers, youth and their family members. 

 

 

The Cundill Conference 



Youth who attended were asked to participate in a photo activity: 

 

Photo Activity 



Here are the photos youth took… 



“I’m interested in mood, 
anxiety, and psychotic 
disorders and I wanted 
to understand how 
those are treated and 
more importantly, how 
to prevent them.” 
 
- Youth participant 









 
I didn't know about any 
of the symptoms for 
people at risk for 
psychosis before, and I 
found the info provided 
really improved my 
understanding.  
 
- Youth participant 























I was very interested in 
how these disorders 
affect general 
functioning and 
substance abuse, as 
those are two aspects of 
life that are very visible 
in my high school. 
 
- Youth participant 

















This humour is why I 
love working with 
@DrJLHenderson lol! 
#CundillatCAMH 
 
- Youth participant 
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